
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Shonna McCray 
Thursday, January 16, 2025 12:43 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00311-2025 

Subject: FW: Doc# 20240011 Protesting Application for Water 

Good afternoon, 

Please add to Docket 20240011. 

Thanks 

From: riverdalepotato1@gmail.com <riverdalepotato1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 12:35 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Doc# 20240011 Protesting Application for Water 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
This is a farming community that relies on our water to farm our land. As farmers, we are already fighting salt water 
intrusion, with people moving out our way, we have seen a lower output of water when we are using our pumps. The 
influx of another 3300 homes along with a water plant will be devasting to our water source. The infrastructure is not 
available for the farmers to have to compete with a water plant and 3300 homesites. I am protesting the application of a 
water plant. 
Regards, 
Georgia Jones 
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